
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Bradford Era: Region under drought watch by DEP 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/region-under-drought-watch-by-dep/article ab61da54-3b53-
5168-aa43-061ec64e0d06.html 
 
Centre County Gazette: Centre County under drought watch 
https://www.statecollege.com/centre-county-under-drought-watch/  
 
Mentions 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Stakeholders celebrate 'vitally important' Somerset County acid mine drainage 
treatment systems 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/stakeholders-celebrate-vitally-important-somerset-county-acid-mine-
drainage-treatment-systems/article b993192c-2a3b-11ed-afb0-f7f960dcd2c2.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Pennsylvania environmental group pushing for air quality monitors in environmental 
justice communities 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/clean-air-council-air-quality-monitors-in-environmental-justice-
communities-delaware-county-chester-marus-hook/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Residents oppose plan to build second fracking waste injection well in Pittsburgh 
suburb 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pa-company-wants-to-build-second-fracking-waste-injection-well-in-
pittsburgh-suburb-plum/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Manure management plan workshop available 
https://www.dailyitem.com/manure-management-plan-workshop-available/article fc229c56-296c-
11ed-bf7b-1b4784c3f2a9.html  
 
Air 
 
Environmental Health News: Air pollution can raise risk of Covid-19 death 51%, study says  
https://www.ehn.org/air-pollution-covid-2657991247.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
Washington Post: Costs of climate change far surpass government estimates, study says 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/climate-environment/2022/09/01/costs-climate-change-far-surpass-
government-estimates-study-says/ 
 
Penn State News: Green New Deal architect to speak Sept. 8 at University Park 
https://www.psu.edu/news/liberal-arts/story/green-new-deal-architect-speak-sept-8-university-park/ 
 
WHYY: Could Philly’s steam system provide a climate solution? PGW says no 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-pgw-vicinity-customers-gas-steam-loop-climate-change/ 



 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Kane Republican: Public Comments Accepted on Proposed Update to the Monitoring Program for the 
Forest Plan (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Tribune-Review: Keystone State Park trail, spillway, scavengers spotlighted over Labor Day weekend 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/keystone-state-park-trail-spillway-scavengers-spotlighted-
over-labor-day-weekend/ 
 
Allegheny Front: PA. CONSERVATIONISTS WEIGH-IN ON SAVING THE MONARCH BUTTERFLY 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pa-conservationists-weigh-in-on-saving-the-monarch-butterfly/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Centre County had a bad year for spongy moths. Here’s how you can prepare for 
next year 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article265157061.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Is there really a village under Lake Nockamixon? The truth about the 
creation of state park 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/lifestyle/2022/09/02/nockamixon-state-park-history-
bucks-county/65465468007/ 
 
Drought 
 
Times News: Farmers feel sting of rain shortage 
https://www.tnonline.com/20220901/farmers-feel-sting-of-rain-shortage/ 
 
Republican Herald: Water authorities advise users to cut back in light of Schuylkill County being in 
drought 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/water-authorities-advise-users-to-cut-back-in-light-of-
schuylkill-county-being-in-drought/article bb9a13e5-5dd0-529f-ad79-d5816458ba2c.htm 
 
Morning Call: Beltsville State Park Beach close because of low water levels due to drought 
https://www.mcall.com/sports/outdoors/mc-spt-beltzville-state-park-beach-closing-20220902-
nnzalno2gbdnnjbrqtjzp2jzk4-story.html 
 
WGAL: Drought watch declared for more than 30 counties in Pennsylvania 
https://www.wgal.com/article/drought-watch-declared-for-36-counties-in-pennsylvania/41052515 
 
Energy 
 
Beaver County Times: Dynegy donates $20,000 to help local families with rising costs of electric bills 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2022/09/02/dynegy-donates-20000-to-help-local-
families-with-rising-costs-of-utilities-beaver-county/65466308007/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Report calls carbon capture/blue hydrogen projects a 'pipe dream' 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/01/report-carbon-capture-hydrogen-
storage.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Could district steam systems provide a climate solution? Philadelphia Gas Works 
says no 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/09/02/could-district-steam-systems-provide-a-climate-
solution-philadelphia-gas-works-says-no/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Wood Mode LLC celebrates three year anniversary with look to the future, solar 
panels 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/wood-mode-llc-celebrates-three-year-anniversary-with-look-to-
future/article e85b109a-2a1b-11ed-9b2e-330c3a60d7e3.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Wall Street Journal: America Could Face Its Own Gas Crisis, or Worsen Europe’s 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/america-could-face-its-own-gas-crisis-or-worsen-europes-11662049594 
 
Wall Street Journal: Oil Prices Rebound, With OPEC+ Meeting in Focus 
https://www.wsj.com/livecoverage/stock-market-news-today-09-02-2022-jobs-report-unemployment-
rate/card/oil-prices-rebound-with-opec-meeting-in-focus-NbifFn407Moxw8iV1WAT 
 
Financial Times: Oil industry condemns first US fee on greenhouse gases 
https://app.ft.com/content/b6fd6ac1-8715-4d0d-b45c-ddb161ebf621  
 
Tribune-Review: Decline in gas prices continuing into Labor Day weekend, price tracking service says 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/decline-in-gas-prices-continuing-into-labor-day-weekend-price-
tracking-service-says/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: UGI rates to increase today 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/ugi-rates-to-increase-today/article b4ca48f8-9efd-
5315-8912-62e26bc21bae.html 
 
WGAL: UGI Utilities raises natural gas rates 
https://www.wgal.com/article/ugi-utilities-increases-natural-gas-rates/41055346 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Pa. company wants to build second fracking waste injection well in Pittsburgh 
suburb 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/09/01/pa-company-wants-to-build-second-fracking-
waste-injection-well-in-pittsburgh-suburb/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Waste Management wants to build $90M renewable natural gas facilities 
near Falls landfills 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/2022/09/02/waste-management-wants-to-
build-renewable-natural-gas-plant-in-falls-bucks-county-landfills/65465825007/ 
 
Radiation Protection 
 



ABC27: Pa. Health Dept. to give iodide tablets to residents near Peach Bottom Power Plant 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/york/pa-health-dept-to-give-iodide-tablets-to-residents-near-
peach-bottom-power-plant/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Indiana Gazette: Lantern flies, Joe, Glenn, Guy, Amanda, etc. 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/lantern-flies-joe-glenn-guy-amanda-etc/article 9af7bfd8-7c9b-
5dd8-8fbf-31412745d662.html 
 
Waste 
 
CBS21: Harrisburg native making trash into treasure for Denver Fashion Week 
https://local21news.com/news/local/harrisburg-native-making-trash-into-treasure-for-denver-fashion-
week 
 
WTAJ: Somerset County to host recycling events 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/somerset-county-to-host-recycling-events/ 
 
WFMZ: Township has new ways of dealing with fall debris 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/township-has-new-ways-of-dealing-with-fall-
debris/article c19e4efe-2a43-11ed-b8db-53aae6ab24a1.html 
 
Water 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: York Water buys Franklin County water, wastewater systems 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2022/09/02/york-water-company-buys-
franklin-county-water-sewer-systems-pennsylvania/65464239007/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Namesakes and Waterways of the Midstate: Wildwood Lake's shallow waters contain 
deep story 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/namesakes-and-waterways-of-the-midstate-wildwood-lakes-
shallow-waters-contain-deep-story/article e2d89838-23ed-11ed-8fb8-3b694ad99d91.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Annual river cleanup event successful 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/annual-river-cleanup-event-
successful/article f0634e53-3b3e-59f2-b5ab-c4ea74ce368d.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Is the SCWBA truly serving the public? (LTE) 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article265191276.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Home, but higher 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/a/house-lifting-hurricane-ida-pennsylvania-flooding-
20220902.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: DCNR offers wild ginseng harvesting guidance as season begins in Pa. 



https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/dcnr-offers-wild-ginseng-harvesting-guidance-as-season-
begins-in-pa/article 02dd360c-b881-515f-b90a-bfaeaa2ee72c.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell's cracker plant construction in Beaver is done and could be open by the fall 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/business/manufacturing/2022/09/01/shell-beaver-county-pa-
cracker-plant-construction-complete/65467171007/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell says cleaning agents caused white foam near cracker plant outfall 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/business/manufacturing/2022/09/01/shell-says-cleaning-agents-
caused-white-foam-near-river-outfall-beaver-county/65467191007/ 
 
Beaver County Radio: Shell Holds Virtual Town Hall As They Prepare for Start-up 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/shell-holds-virtual-town-hall-as-they-prepare-for-start-up/ 
 
Pennlive: Bees declined by one-third in central Pa. orchards: Penn State study 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/09/bees-declined-by-one-third-in-central-pa-orchards-penn-state-
study.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Eurofins Lancaster agrees to pay $77,000 in discrimination settlement 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local business/eurofins-lancaster-agrees-to-pay-77-000-in-
discrimination-settlement/article 13db5080-2a2c-11ed-8f71-e77110ecfdd9.html 
 
FOX43: Eurofins Lancaster Laboratories to pay $77,000 to resolve hiring discrimination case 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/lancaster-county/eurofins-lancaster-laboratories-
environment-llc-settlement/521-323106db-e6ba-4c00-80e3-35edaef06c62 
 
CBS21: Monarch butterfly waystations may be in jeopardy as butterfly listed as endangered species 
https://local21news.com/news/local/monarch-butterfly-waystations-may-be-in-jeopardy-as-butterfly-
listed-as-endangered-species 
 
Centre Daily Times: “Significant shivers and slush:” Farmer’s Almanac has PA weather predictions 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/weather-news/article265188511.html   


